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(Incorporating Fish Hoek, Clovelly and Sun Valley)  
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FROM: FISH HOEK VALLEY RATEPAYERS’ AND RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

 
TO:  Director: Integrated Development Plan  
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR BUDGET PROVISION 1 JULY 2017 TO 30 JUNE 2018 FOR 
FISH HOEK’S MUSEUM 

 
 

1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

In terms of Section 17 of the Local Government Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 of 2000, 
Council must afford the public and interested parties or groups an opportunity to submit 
comments to the municipality. We as the Fish Hoek Valley Residents and Ratepayers 
Association (FHVRRA) wish to submit our comments relating to a budget provision for our 
neglected Fish Hoek Museum, which is falling into a state of disrepair. 
 

2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
It is recommended that, for the reasons set out in this report: 
 
That the City reserves funds in the 2017/18 budget for Fish Hoek’s Museum, 
specifically: 
 

 Repairing roof leak;  
 

 Painting the building, especially the exterior; and 
 

 Erecting a security fence. 
 

3. DISCUSSION 
 
It is a City of Cape Town owned building between the Fish Hoek Civic Centre Complex and 
the City’s Fish Hoek Health Clinic, but is falling into disrepair. The roof leaks in the first room 
on the right upon entering the building. The building needs painting, especially on the outside 
and is shamed by the recently painted Health Clinic next door. A security fence is needed as 
people are sleeping on the grounds at night and store their possessions under bushes there 
during the day. If it is a City sign, then the current sign needs replacing. 
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